
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Mrs Westfeld and I am looking forward to being your new 
class teacher when you start school in September! 

 

Our class is called Acorns and we have lots of fun and interesting activities for 
you to do.  You will be able to make lots of new friends here and learn about all 
kinds of amazing things with me and the rest of the class.   

 

In the meantime, I hope you have a great summer and I can’t wait to meet you 
in September. 

 

 


